KEDUTAAN BESAR REPUELIK INDONESIA
NAIROBI

No. D. 301/X1/2021/6

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia in Nairobi presents its compliments to the
Secretariat of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) in Nairobi, and with
reference to latter's communication dated 3 November 2021 on Deadline for inputs to the
UNEA-5 zero draft ministerial declaration — 23 November 2021, has the honor to transmit
herewith enclosed Indonesia’s preliminary input to the zero draft ministerial declaration.

- The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia in Nairobi has further the honor to inform that
the Government of the Republic of Indonesia reserves its right to convey additional input to
the zero draft ministerial declaration, as deemed necessary.

The Embassy of the Republic of Indonesia in Nairobi avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Secretariat of the United Nations Environment Programme (UNEP) in Nairobi the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Nairobi, 23 Novgmber 2021

Secretary of Governing Bodies
United Nations Environment Programme
NAIROBI

Enclosed: As stated
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